
Friday Update, January 31, 2025 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, January 31, 2025. 
 

 

 
 
 

On Saturday, March 15th from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM at Golden Valley High 
School, our District is joining William S. Hart Union High School District in 
hosting an exciting FREE Family Resource Fair for our community. 
 
Families will have an opportunity to attend workshops that focus on a 
variety of topics that will be presented by Sulphur Springs and William S. 
Hart Union School Districts’ staff and community partners in the Santa 
Clarita Valley. 
 

 
 

Art Contest for Students 
 
During the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair this 
year, we are holding an Art Contest. Your child will have the opportunity to 
participate in this by submitting an art piece that is focused on the theme: 
Many Families One Community. All art pieces are due by February 21st 
at 12:00PM, and can be dropped off at your child’s school office.  



 
All students who participate will receive a participant ribbon. There will be a 
committee that will judge the art pieces for first, second, and third place. 
Students can come to the event on March 15th to see their art pieces 
posted as well as the ribbons.  
 
All art pieces submitted will need to have an entry form attached to the 
back, please see the attached entry form to this email. Entry forms will also 
be available in the front office at your child’s school.  
 
If your child would like supplies to complete their art piece, please send an 
email to your child’s teacher and supplies will be sent home with your child. 
 
More information to come about the Fair in next week’s Friday 
Update. Please see the information below about the Art Contest.  
 



 



 
 

 



Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 
 

 


